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Prepping for Disaster

Or

Read This

 

Homeland Security publishes the warning – you better be ready.
You can read the full article at www.washingtonexaminer.com.
We have only included excerpts from the first page.

 

WASHINGTON SECRETS

Start Prepping! Electric grid ‘prime target’ of terrorists,
‘profound threat,’ says council
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by Paul Bedard | December 10, 2018

 

In  a new report that warns that the electric grid is the
“prime  target”  of  terrorists,  Americans  are  being  urged
prepare  for  the  up  to  six  months  without  electricity,
transportation,  fuel,  money,  and  healthcare.

 

“There  needs  to  be  more  individual  accountability  for
preparedness,”  adds  the  report,  “Surviving  a  Catastrophic
Power Outage,” from the President’s National Infrastructure
Advisory Council and published by the Department of Homeland
Security.

www.washingtonexaminer.com

 

In this generation, every nation is filled with terrorists and
terrorism. In this generation, it’s worse than ever in many
ways, and for two reasons, which I will give in this article.

 

The kings have been hunting for answers to stop terrorism
since the year 2218 BY (Before Yahshua). Needless to say, none
of their forceful actions have worked. In fact, the terrorists
in this generation are increasing in number. Now, they are
obtaining guns and bombs instead of stones and swords.

 

Purpose

 



What  seems  to  be  the  major  excuses  for  those  turning  to
terrorism is education and hatred. Every nation educates its
people in military forces. They receive military training in
many ways so that every person, as they begin their lives, has
the capability to fight.

 

The hatred comes in many other ways. Hatred is caused by
damage to the heart and mind. Therefore it’s necessary to
understand that only the Sacred Scriptures give us the answers
and solutions to every problem in the world. The problems of
hatred arise with both physical and emotional activities or
through persuasion.

 

Physical Acts

That Cause Hatred

 

We  are  told  in  the  Sacred  Scriptures  to  practice  the
Righteousness Yahweh had written for us. If we don’t, then
dying our bodies will die.

 

Read Now the

Reason for Mankind

And Why Instructions

Are Given in Writings

 

Genesis 1:26

Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to My



Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the sea,
over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all the
earth  and  over  every  creeping  thing  that  creeps  upon  the
earth.

Psalm 8:1-6

1 How excellent is Your Great Name in all the earth, Yahweh
our Father! You have Your Glory firmly set above the starry
frame; the heavens.

2 From the mouths of babes and sucklings strength by You is
ordained, so You would still the enemy; the avenger would be
crushed!

3 When we consider Your heavens, the work Your Fingers framed,
the work of the moon and of the stars, which were by You
ordained;

4 What is man that You are mindful of him? And the son of man,
that You visit him?

5 For You have made him a little lower than the malakim, but
You will crown him with glory and honor.

6 You made man to be the ruler over the works of Your Hands;
You will put all things under his feet;

Yahchanan 1:1-5, 12

1 In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was
with Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same Plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.

3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

4 In this Plan was Life, and that Life was the Light to
mankind.



5 Now that Light shines in the darkness, but the darkness does
not take hold of it.

12 But as many as received Him, to those He gave Authority to
become the Sons of Yahweh to those who believe the Testimony
of Yahweh—

 

Verse 12: those who believe the Testimony of Yahweh; that
Testimony was written by Yahweh’s Prophets.

 

Yahshua had the following to say concerning that Testimony:

Luke 24:25

Then He said to them: O fools, and slow of heart to believe
all that the Prophets have spoken!

 

Believing or disbelieving did not stop the Prophecies from
saying we would have bombs in this generation that will darken
the sun also in this generation.

 

Wake up! The bombs are here and the rest of the Prophecy will
also be fulfilled in this generation.

 

Yahshua’s Disciples also gave the following instructions:

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators, nor God worshipers (worshipers of elohim), nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,



nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
Worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean thing, and I will receive
you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My Sons and
Daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is



not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

Revelation 22:12-16

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they may have
right to the Tree of Life, and may enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

 

It’s your choice to hang onto foolishness and lies. But know
this for sure, Christians and Catholics, in fact, none of the
4,199 religions keep the Commandments (Laws), as verse 14 says
you must to have right to the Tree of Life. You can pray,
sing, and wave your hands all you please, but keeping Yahweh’s
Laws (Revelation 22:14) is an absolute must. If that is not
done, you will not be acceptable for Life Eternal. You had
better start thinking for yourself.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.



 

Instructions

To Avoid Becoming

Or Raising Terrorists

 

Remember:

I Yahchanan 3:11

For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.

 

This Message—Instruction, Laws, Great Knowledge—was taught in
the  beginning  on  how  to  bring  love  between  people  by
practicing  Yahweh’s  set  Laws.

 

The Instruction

 

Genesis 2:9

And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil was in the midst also.

 

Now notice, the evil is forbidden.

Genesis 2:16-17

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the



garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for in the day that you eat of it you will
surely die.

 

Then along came Satan and her evil Gods, all of whom hate
Yahweh’s Plan for mankind, and refuted Yahweh’s Instruction.

 

Remember, the Message of Righteous Living, without sickness,
disease, and death, was taught in the beginning.

I Yahchanan 3:11

For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.

 

Adam, Eve, and Cain yielded to the evil tree that taught
sinful living and it produced anger, hatred and murder.

 

Remember:

Genesis 3:1

Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with



her.

 

Yahshua said you can’t serve two rulers.

Mattithyah 6:24

No one can be the slave of two owners. For either he will hate
the one and love the other, or he will be loyal to one and
despise the other. You cannot be a servant to both Yahweh and
riches.

 

All 4,199 religions have chosen the way of Cain.

 

Read this:

I Yahchanan 3:12

Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.

 

Cain was of that evil one. What made Cain of that evil one?

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin (evil) is of the devil, for the devil
has sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of
Yahweh was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the



devil.

 

This shows clearly that practicing sin causes hatred.

 

I Yahchanan 3:12 – his (Cain’s) works were evil.

 

Evil?

 

Compare:

Genesis 3:5

For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will be
opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
righteousness  and  evil.

 

The evil tree is taught by Satan and the Gods, but you are
commanded not to eat of it.

Genesis 2:17

But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil you
must not eat, for in the day that you eat of it you will
surely die.

 

Did you see that…evil as the Gods? Cain followed Satan and
became evil as the Gods (verse 5). So, we see that yielding to
the  teaching  of  rejecting  Yahweh’s  Laws  of  Righteousness
develops, grows, and produces the desire to sin; therefore
building anger.



 

Christianity  teaches  all  to  break  Yahweh’s  Laws  of
Righteousness and to practice God worship, evil as the Gods.
That teaching produces confusion, sickness, and disease. Yes,
all confusion, sickness and disease. See:

Leviticus 18:23

Neither shall you have sexual relations with any animal and
defile  yourself,  along  with  it;  neither  shall  any  woman
present herself to have sexual relations with an animal. It is
confusion and perversion.

 

Read this:

Genesis 4:6-7

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

He who overcomes sin will inherit all things.

Revelation 21:6-7

6 And He said to me: It is done! I am Aleph and Tau, the
Beginning and the End. I will give to him who thirsts of the
fountain of the water of life freely.

7 He who overcomes will inherit all things; and I will be his
Father, and he will be My son.

 



Those who choose to follow Satan and practice sin will have
their part in the lake of fire.

Revelation 21:8

But the fearful, and unbelieving, and the abominable, and
murderers, and whoremongers, and sorcerers, and worshipers of
Gods (elohim), and all liars, will have their part in the lake
which burns with fire and brimstone—which is the second death.

 

Don’t let any man deceive you otherwise.

I Yahchanan 3:7-8

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

 

Genesis 4:6 shows anger.

Genesis 4:7 shows the desire to sin; but if you do (practice)
Yahweh’s Laws, you will overcome.

 

I Yahchanan 3:7

Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

 

If  you do not practice Yahweh’s Righteousness, you will not
be acceptable.



Genesis 4:7

If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

How our experiences affect our offspring

… scientists have shown that chromosomes passed from parent to
child form a genetic blueprint for development. But in a quiet
scientific revolution, researchers have in recent years come
to realize that genes aren’t a fixed, predetermined program
simply passed from one generation to the next.

Instead, genes can be turned on and off by experiences and
environment. What we eat, how much stress we undergo, and what
toxins we’re exposed to can all alter the genetic legacy we
pass on to our children and even grandchildren. In this new
science of “epigenetics,” researchers are exploring how nature
and nurture combine to cause behavior, traits, and illnesses
that  genes  alone  can’t  explain,  ranging  from  sexual
orientation  to  autism  to  cancer.

 

What is epigenetics?

The word literally means “on top of genetics,” and it’s the
study of how individual genes can be activated or deactivated
by life experiences. Each one of our cells, from skin cells to
neurons, contains an identical DNA blueprint, yet they perform
vastly different functions. That’s because epigenetic “tags”
block  developing  fetal  cells  from  following  any  genetic
instructions that don’t pertain to their intended roles. That
biochemical process, scientists have discovered, occurs not
just during gestation and early development but throughout
adulthood, switching genes on or off and altering our mental



and physical health.

 

“We’re  not  completely  at  the  mercy  of  our  genes,”  writes
health journalist Alice G. Walton. “In many ways, they are at
the mercy of our health and lifestyle decisions and habits.”

 

Are epigenetic changes hereditary?

Researchers used to think that when a sperm and egg combined,
all their epigenetic tags were erased, leaving the resulting
embryo with a clean slate. Now they know that about 1 percent
of our epigenetic tags escape erasure and pass directly to our
offspring — and potentially their offspring and beyond.

 

Over the past five years, evidence that epigenetics plays a
major role in cancer has become “absolutely rock solid,” says
Robert A. Weinberg, a biologist at the Whitehead Institute in
Cambridge, Mass.

 

Jean-Baptiste Lamarck… Organisms, he thought, could pass on
traits they’d acquired over their lifetime.

 

… said Swiss bioengineer Renato Paro, epigenetics suggests
that the Frenchman may have been on to

something after all. “Passing on gained characteristics,” he
said, “fits more to Lamarck’s theory of evolution.”

theweek.com

 



These are the things you inherit from your mother,

according to science

 

From your looks to your behaviours…

 

By Francesca Rice

 

While  genetics  are  undoubtedly  a  highly  complex  matter,
numerous  studies  have  suggested  that  we  can  inherit  some
specific characteristics and qualities from our mums, whether
by nature, nurture or a complicated mix of the two.

 

Whether you’ll be faithful…

… a 2016 survey of 1,000 adults found that 71 per cent of
women who had affairs said their mothers had done the same,
suggesting  that  your  mother’s  relationship  behaviours  may
influence your likelihood of cheating.

Previous  research  by  scientists  at  the  University  of
Queensland has also suggested that a propensity for infidelity
may be inherited – although it’s worth noting that the gene in
question could come from your mum or dad.

prima.co.uk

 

Grandma’s Experiences Leave a Mark on Your Genes

Your ancestors’ lousy childhoods or excellent adventures might
change your personality, bequeathing anxiety or resilience by
altering the epigenetic expressions of genes in the brain.



 

By Dan Hurley|Thursday, June 25, 2015

 

… epigenetic changes were believed to occur only during fetal
development.  But  pioneering  studies  showed  that  molecular
bric-a-brac could be added to DNA in adulthood, setting off a
cascade of cellular changes resulting in cancer.

Geneticists were especially surprised to find that epigenetic
change  could  be  passed  down  from  parent  to  child,  one
generation  after  the  next.

If diet and chemicals can cause epigenetic changes, could
certain  experiences  —  child  neglect,  drug  abuse  or  other
severe stresses — also set off epigenetic changes to the DNA
inside the neurons of a person’s brain? That question turned
out to be the basis of a new field, behavioral epigenetics…

According  to  the  new  insights  of  behavioral  epigenetics,
traumatic experiences in our past, or in our recent ancestors’
past, leave molecular scars adhering to our DNA. Jews whose
great-grandparents  were  chased  from  their  Russian  shtetls;
Chinese whose grandparents lived through the ravages of the
Cultural  Revolution;  young  immigrants  from  Africa  whose
parents survived massacres; adults of every ethnicity who grew
up with alcoholic or abusive parents — all carry with them
more than just memories.

Like silt deposited on the cogs of a finely tuned machine
after the seawater of a tsunami recedes, our experiences, and
those of our forebearers, are never gone, even if they have
been forgotten. They become a part of us, a molecular residue
holding fast to our genetic scaffolding. The DNA remains the
same,  but  psychological  and  behavioral  tendencies  are
inherited.

http://discovermagazine.com/authors/dan-hurley


discovermagazine.com

 

Yahweh Warns

Against Evil Actions

 

Read this:

Leviticus 18:4-30

4  You  shall  observe  and  do  My  Judgments,  and  keep  My
Ordinances,  to  walk  in  them.   I  am  Yahweh.

5  You  must  therefore  keep  My  Statutes,  and  My  Judgments,
which, if a man does, he will live through them. I am Yahweh.

6 None of you shall approach anyone who is near of kin to him,
in order to have sexual relations. I am Yahweh.

7 The nakedness of your father, which is the nakedness of your
mother, you shall not uncover; she is your mother. Do not have
sexual relations with her.

8 Do not have sexual relations with your father’s wife, though
not your own mother; it is your father’s nakedness.

9 You shall not have sexual relations with your sister, the
daughter of your father or of your mother, whether born at
home or born abroad.

10 You must not have sexual relations with your son’s daughter
or  your  daughter’s  daughter;  your  granddaughters.  Their
nakedness you shall not uncover, for they are your own flesh.

11  You  must  not  have  sexual  relations  with  your  father’s
wife’s daughter, begotten by your father; she is your sister;
you shall not uncover her nakedness.



12 You shall not have sexual relations with your father’s
sister; your aunt. She is your father’s near kinswoman.

13 You shall not have sexual relations with your mother’s
sister; your aunt. She is your mother’s near kinswoman.

14 You shall not have sexual relations with your father’s
brother’s wife. You shall not approach his wife; she is your
aunt.

15 You shall not uncover the nakedness of your daughter-in-
law.  She  is  your  son’s  wife;  you  shall  not  have  sexual
relations with her.

16 You shall not have sexual relations with your brother’s
wife; your sister-in-law. She belongs to your brother.

17 You shall not marry a woman and her daughter, nor shall you
take  her  son’s  daughter  or  her  daughter’s  daughter;  her
granddaughter, to have sexual relations. They are her near
kinswomen; it is wickedness and lewdness.

18 You must not marry a woman in addition to her sister, to be
a rival to her, having sexual relations with the second sister
while in the dwelling in which the first sister is living.

19 Also, you shall not have sexual relations with a woman
during the uncleanness of her monthly period; niddah, nor
during any similar uncleanness; zavah.

20 Moreover, you shall not have sexual relations with your
neighbor’s wife, to defile yourself, along with her.

21 You shall not give any of your children to be passed
through the fire, to sacrifice them to Molech. You shall not
profane the Name of Yahweh by giving your children to gods
(elohim). I am Yahweh.

22 You shall not have sexual relations with a man, as with a
woman. It is an abomination.



23 Neither shall you have sexual relations with any animal and
defile  yourself,  along  with  it;  neither  shall  any  woman
present herself to have sexual relations with an animal. It is
confusion and perversion.

24 Do not defile yourselves in any of these ways, for this is
how the nations who are going to be driven out before you
became defiled:

25 For the world is defiled because they have given themselves
over to sin; and the land itself vomits out her inhabitants.

26 You shall therefore keep My Statutes and My Judgments, and
you must not commit any of these abominations; neither any of
your own nation nor any of the strangers that sojourn among

you__

27 (For all these abominations have the people of the land

done, who were before you, and thus the land is defiled)__

28 Or the land will vomit you out, if you defile it, as it
vomited out the nations that were before you.

29 For whosoever shall commit any of these abominations, the
person  who  commits  them  shall  be  cut  off  from  among  his
people.

30 Therefore you shall keep My Ordinance, and commit none of
these abominable customs, which were committed before you, and
that you do not defile yourselves with them. I am Yahweh your
Father.

 

Verse 23: notice the word confusion.

 

All babies on earth are born with confused minds in this
generation, because 4,199 religions, as did Eve and Cain,



reject the Teaching of Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness.

 

The children inherit defects caused by their parents’ sins to
the third and fourth generations.

See this:

Numbers 14:18

Yahweh  is  longsuffering  and  abundant  in  mercy,  forgiving
iniquity and transgression; the breaking of His Laws, but He
by no means acquits the guilty ones. He will make it known
that the diseases caused by the sexual sins of the fathers
will  be  upon  their  children,  to  the  third  and  fourth
generation.

 

Yahweh made certain animals, birds and fish to be cleaners of
the earth. They are called ‘unclean’, and we are told not to
touch their carcass or eat them. They are unclean and will
cause sickness and disease within your body and your children.

 

Yahweh also made ‘clean’ animals, birds and fish as food for
mankind.

 

Read now:

Leviticus 11:1-13

1 And Yahweh spoke to Mosheh and Aaron, saying to them:

2 Speak to the children of Israyl, saying; These are the
animals you may eat among all the beasts upon the land:

3 You may eat any animal that has a split hoof, completely



divided, and which chews the cud; these you may eat.

4 Nevertheless, there are some that only chew the cud, or only
have a split hoof, you must not eat these: the camel, because
it chews the cud, but does not have a split hoof, it is
unclean to you.

5 The coney, or rock badger, because it chews the cud, but
does not have a split hoof, it is unclean to you;

6 The rabbit, because it chews the cud, but does not have a
split hoof, it is unclean to you;

7  And  the  pig,  although  it  has  a  split  hoof  completely
divided, yet it does not chew the cud; it is unclean to you.

8 Their meat you shall not eat, and their carcasses you shall
not touch. They are unclean to you.

9 These you may eat of all that are in the waters: whatever
has both fins and scales in the waters, whether in the seas or
in the rivers, that you may eat.

10 But everything in the seas or in the rivers that does not
have both fins and scales, whether among all the fish that
school, or among all the other living creatures in the water:
they are an abomination;

11 And they will be an abomination to you.  You must not eat
their  flesh,  but  you  shall  regard  their  carcasses  as  an
abomination.

12 Whatever is in the waters, not having both fins and scales,
is to be abominable to you.

13 These you shall regard as abominable among the birds; they
shall not be eaten, for they are an abomination: the eagle,
the vulture, the buzzard,

 



The pig (called swine, hog, pork), Yahweh says don’t eat it or
touch its carcass. It is an abomination, which means they can
cause you to become sick, and dying you will die.

 

Those who eat or touch the carcass of this ‘unclean’ animal
can pass parasites from the pig to those who don’t eat it or
touch its carcass.

 

Obedience to Yahweh’s Laws is classified as Righteousness.
Disobedience to Yahweh’s Laws is called sin.

 

At this time, the world is following the priests who eat
swine. So the diseases and sicknesses that cause terrorism are
increasing and more deadly in each succeeding generation.

 

Read this:

Isayah 65:2-5

2 I have spread out My hands all the day to a rebellious
people, who walk in a way which is not right, after their own
thoughts;

3 A people who continually act defiantly against Me to My
face;  who  offer  sacrifices  to  the  dead,  and  offer  their
children to deadly sexually transmitted diseases;

4 Who assemble and spend the night keeping memorials for the
dead,  who  eat  swine’s  flesh,  and  the  broth  of  abominable
things is in their vessels,

5 Who say; Stand by yourself! Do not come near me, for I am
holier than you! These are a stench in My nostrils, a fire



that burns all the day.

 

Prophecy

 

Sin is at its peak. Sometimes, it seems like terrorism from
all forms of governmental forces is at its peak as well.

 

According to Prophecy, which has been 100% accurate up to this
time period, the worst is yet to come.

 

Yahshua Messiah said in:

Mattithyah 24:3, 7, 11-12, 21-22, 29, 33-34

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

7 For nation will rise against nation, and kingdom against
kingdom, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:

11 And many false religions will be aroused, and will deceive
the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the love of the many will
grow cold.

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh



be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

The priests who eat swine and those who follow them will be
consumed in their own wars, in this generation that started in
1934.

Isayah 66:17

They who sanctify themselves, and purify themselves in the
gardens, following after the priest in the midst of those who
eat swine’s flesh, that which is offered to Gods (elohim) and
the rodent—will be consumed together: says Yahweh.

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for



it has come to pass that this Judgment has been pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

Verse 6 shows the nuclear burning that only became possible in
this generation. The nuclear bombs started in 1934. They can
now burn the earth in one hour, in this generation.

Malakyah 4:1-4

1 For the Word of Yahweh was given to me, saying: Behold, the
day comes that will burn like an oven; and all the proud, yes,
and all who do wickedly, will be stubble—the day that comes
will burn them up, and it will leave them neither root nor
branch.

2  But  for  you  who  reverence  My  Name,  the  Light  of
Righteousness will arise with healing in its wings; and you
will go out, leaping like calves released from the stall.

3 And the Word of Yahweh was given to me saying: the wicked
will be trodden down; for they will be ashes under the soles
of your feet in the day that this will be done.

4 Remember the Laws of Mosheh My servant, which I commanded
through him in Horeb for all Israyl, with the Statutes and
Judgments.

 



The only sure solution to the increasing plague of terrorism
now is shown in:

Malakyah 4:2

But for you who reverence My Name, the Light of Righteousness
will arise with healing in its wings; and you will go out,
leaping like calves released from the stall.

 

For your understanding, the Creator Yahweh is not a God. I
have inserted a copy of the original Hebrew text showing it’s
Yahweh’s Name that must be reverenced. That is done by keeping
His Righteousness, not by practicing evil-as-the-Gods (Genesis
3:5).

 

Read  Malakyah  4:2  from  The  New  International  Version
Interlinear Hebrew-English Old Testament by John Kohlenberger
III. You read Hebrew from right to left ß.

 

 

The Savior, Yahshua Messiah said:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

Blessed!

Revelation 22:12-16



12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they may have
right to the Tree of Life, and may enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

 

Verse 16: The House of Yahweh!

 

Wow! Look at this:

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into



plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Did  you  see  that?  Wow!  The  very  Laws  the  Christians,
Catholics, in fact, all of the 4,199 religions’ houses of God
worship resist today, will soon be the Teaching that will stop
all terrorism forever.

 

The House of Yahweh is forever!

Psalm 23:1-6

1Yahweh is our Shepherd; we shall not want.

2 He makes us to lie down in green pastures. He leads us
beside the still waters.

3 Yahweh restores our life; He leads us in the paths of
Righteousness for His Name’s sake.

4 Yes, though we will walk through the valley of the shadow of
death, we will fear no evil; for You are with us. Your rod and
Your staff, they comfort us.

5  You  prepare  a  table  before  us  in  the  presence  of  our
enemies. You anoint our heads with oil. Our cups overflow.

6 Surely Righteousness and mercy will follow us all the days
of  our  lives;  and  we  will  dwell  in  The  House  of  Yahweh
forever!

 

The gates of hell will not ever prevail against The House of
Yahweh.



Mattithyah 16:18

And I also say to you who are Kepha: That upon this Rock,
YAHWEH UNITY; I will build this House; Family: The House of
Yahweh, and the gates of sheol (hell) will not prevail against
it.

 

With Yahshua as High Priest:

Hebrews 10:21

And having a High Priest over The House of Yahweh:

 

Teaching Yahweh’s Righteousness:

Hebrews 10:16

This is the Covenant that I will renew with them after those
days, says Yahweh: I will put My Laws into their hearts, and
in their minds I will write them;

 

We are here to help.

 

May Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

Love, True Love,

 

 

Yisrayl Hawkins



Yahwehsbranch.com

 

Call,  write,  or  email  us  for  more  information  about  the
Prophecies in this letter. Also join us every Seventh Day
Sabbath at 9:00am CST for live stream of our Sabbath Services
on Yahweh.com and Facebook live. Go to the Official House of
Yahweh Facebook page, when the video begins playing, just
click on the video to enter viewing mode. It’s as simple as
that.

 

 


